Emerald Class Newsletter
2.2.2018 — Term 3

What have we been learning?

This week we had a message from Abdul the magician, he needed help with his spells as he had not added
—s or —es to make his nouns plural. The children helped make changes and some came up with their own
spells based on the nouns suggested in the magic hat.

In maths this week we have begun to explore division through sharing. The jugglers needed our help to
share out their balls to their friends in the circus. Many of the children chose to share in the squares.
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In Emerald we recapped the continents and researched information about North America. The children
have drawn pictures to help them remember. Each week we will research and learn about a different
continent.

REMINDER: School uniform: plain black, grey, or white socks. Headbands must be school colours no large
colourful bows.

Mental Maths: 2 times tables

Example: Can you count in twos?

1x2=2,2x2=4.. 2,4,6,8,10.

Next Week

It is learning journal share next week in Emerald. We will be recapping the spelling rules we have learnt so
far —ed, -er, -est, -s and —es. Next week our learning will link with internet safety week.

Dates for you Diary

Learning Journal Share —
Monday 5% February @ 2:45-3:15

Thursday 8™ February @ 2:45-3:15



